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Julie Wagoner

From: Paulette.vass@fhlbboston.com
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 12:58 PM
To: adam@habitat7rivers.org; Glenn Hutchinson; Julie Wagoner
Subject: Grants for New England Partnerships Award

  

NOTICE: This e-mail originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

  

The Federal Home Loan Bank of Boston is pleased to make a cash award of $2,000 through its Grants for New England 
Partnerships (GNP) program to Habitat for Humanity/7 Rivers Maine on behalf of Bath Savings Institution.  Under the 
GNP program, eligible institutions choose a nonprofit organization to receive the award.  Bath Savings Institution became 
eligible for its participation in the Community Development Advance (CDA) program. 
 
The GNP program was established by the Federal Home Loan Bank of Boston to recognize the importance of 
partnerships between our member institutions and community-based nonprofit organizations in developing successful 
community investment initiatives. It is because of your important work in your community that Bath Savings Institution 
chose Habitat for Humanity/7 Rivers Maine for this award. 
 
Please accept our congratulations. Per Bath Savings Institution's instructions, our award has been processed and 
payment has been deposited to your checking account with Bath Savings Institution. Feel free to contact Paulette Vass, 
community development advance manager, at 617-292-9792 with questions. 
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